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Westfield should not homosexualise Christmas
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia rejects a move by Westfield shopping 
centres in Western Australia that are set to turn family-friendly shopping malls into a day-
long gay pride venue at Christmas.
 
“Christmas is a sacred time of year.  It should not be highjacked to promote divisive sexual 
ideologies”, said FamilyVoice gender spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“Families visiting shopping centres should be confident that their children will not be 
exposed to the queer agenda when shopping.
 
“Mums and dads will have a hard time explainging why same-sex relationships should be 
celebrated, as they tend to be associated disproportionately with negative consequences 
for children.
 
“Every child needs a mum and dad, whenever possible, and that is something well worth 
celebrating every day of the year.”
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